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July 19, 1967

er. H. F. Gumz; Manager of Lands & Exploraticn

Shar-Alan 0il Company

" 1402 Denver U. S. National Center

Denver, Colorado 80202

Re: Shar-Alan 0il Company
. Emwma McDaniel #2
NE/L Sec. 22-24R-1W
Rio Arriba County,
* New Mexico’

Dear Mr. Gumz:

We have received your letter of July 11, 1967, regarding 90urifuture

plans for the above well. You have stated that it is your intention

to possibly produce this weil by the use of new methods which you are
now testing on nearby wells. ~In view of this information, we will
delay taking any action toward making you plug this well until you
have determined whether or not you can successfully produce it. Will
you please send us a status report periodically advising us of your

success?
Yz;?§ very truly
e
Eméry C. nold
Supervisgr, District #3
ECA:me

cc: (with copy of letter from Mr. Gumz dated July 11, 1967)
Mr. George Hatch :
Qi1 Conservation Commission
Senta Fe, New Mexico
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